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08/01/2020  12:00:472019/6064/P SUPPRT Sebastien GERS As a resident of West Hampstead / Fortune Green area, I would like to express my strong support for this 

planning application. I think it is good for the neighbourhood and the community to encourage expanding 

families to stay rather than being forced out of the area. Such improvements enhance the strong sense of 

community. Also, the design and the high quality finish of the dormer, its location just next to other very similar 

dormers,  and the hip-to-gable which balances the house (the other side of the house already has a 

hip-to-gable) is a very good architectural/design addition to the street.
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